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We have 26 members at present.
So far this year we have had a talk on the victims of human trafficking in Northern Greece which we all found rather emotional. Peter Smith gave us a fascinating insight on the historic and present use of Royal State Coaches and brought 4 exquisitely made-to-scale models. This was an Open meeting to which History Club members were invited.
Our forthcoming events are a talk with slides on the restoration of Waddesdon Manor Dairy Gardens by head gardener Andrew Flitney, a private visit to Kingsbridge Farm Gardens, our annual ramble, a bring and share picnic for members, a talk about the care of terminally ill children by a representative of Florries, a life with maps by Val Newby, a demonstration of Christmas wreaths by Helen Shotton and our Christmas Dinner. We try to arrange a mixture of events with talks and social activities.
We always welcome visitors and new members.
We were very fortunate to receive a generous donation from North Marston Shop which enabled us to purchase a projection screen. This will be greatly valued as a number of our speakers wish to give an illustrated talk. The screen will be kept in the village hall storeroom and is available for use by other hall users. We do not, however, wish it to be used for private use.
Valerie Price
Secretary 
